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June Activities
6 Breakfast at IHop then ride

to Alibi  in Iona for 
Russian Burger

7 Breakfast at Cheshire Grill
10 Team meeting at Ungrey’s
13 Ride to Sylvester’s
14 Gathering at Cheshire Grill
17 Breakfast at 76/131 Truck 

Stop then ride to 
Shipshewana IN flea market

21 McKenna’s for Father’s Day 
lunch

27-28 ARC in Stockbridge

June 6 we gathered together for breakfast at 
IHop at Knapp’s Corner.  It was a beautiful, 
great day for riding!  We enjoyed a trip to the 
Alibi Bar & Grill outside of Ionia with Jim and 
Linda Hake, Harry and Marcia Emmert, Bob 
Toedebusch, Jane and Bob Ungrey, Ezra 
and Marilynn Bostic, Howard Stob, Pat 
Prost, Mike Nasonav, Bob Toedebusch, John 
Smith, Rodney DeJonge and Dar Koza. We 
took a long leisurely drive from Knapp's 
Corner Meijer gas station led by Howard.
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There supposed to be some 
secret ingredients in the 
Russian Burger.  The taste 
was fan tas t ic , bu t the 
owners would not give in.  
We left empty handed but 
full stomachs.
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On June 11 Chapter G members 
participated in WZZM TV13’s 
Food Drive.  Pictured here 
bringing donations are bob 
Ungrey, Harry & Marcia Emmert, 
Ezra & Marilynn Bostic

On June 21 Chapter G members drove to McKenna’s Restaurant in 
Lakeview for our annual Father’s Day ride.  Howard Stob, Dar Koza 
and Rodney DeJonge, Bob & Jane Ungrey, Jim Hake, Harry & Marcia 
Emmert, Ezra & Marilynn Bostic were there enjoying…
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On June 27 & 28 Len Snyder participated in the ARC course as an 
instructor.  Our chapter is fortunate that we have Len in our group as 
he provides us with a wealth of riding knowledge.

On Saturday, June 27, Rodney DeJonge, Ezra Bostic and Howard 
Stob participated in the ARC course despite the rain and howling 
winds.  Skill riding and turning in the rain were practiced.

Advanced Riding Course - Stockbridge MI
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On Sunday, June 28, Todd Seger attended the 
ARC course and was rewarded with a bright, 
sunny day.

Advanced Riding Course - Stockbridge MI


